
13th May 2022

Dear Parents,

Team 3 are going to bake Jubilee themed biscuits and cakes as part of our
DT project. We would like to invite parents/ grandparents to come and help
the children to complete the baking task on Tuesday 24th May from 9am.
The children will then sell their products after school on Wednesday 25th
May.

Please email me if you are able to come and bake with the children. If you
have any questions please let me know.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Worthington

mworthington@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk
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